
 

 

Raapare 20 Hune 2024/ Thursday 20 June 2024 

 
Kia ora e te whanau  
 

We are proud of the 29 students who 
took part in the very competitive 
inter- school cross country event 
around Narrow Neck last week.  
 
Special congratulations go to Harry 
Gold who won the year 6 boys’ event. 
A great achievement! 
  

 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 
As mentioned previously mid-year reports will come home with your 
child on Monday 1 July. Parent interviews are scheduled for Wednesday 
3 July 3.10 – 8.30pm for all classes with the exception of room 16 who 
have already had theirs and also some very new students. Please login 

into www.schoolinterviews.co.nz code g2uyg to book a time. If you’re 
booking with any specialist teachers as well it is a good idea to leave 10 
minutes in between. 

SCHOOL SHOW 
The senior school is very excited to perform our musical show The 
Button Box next week. We hope you can all come and you’re welcome 
to bring extended family and friends as well. I promise you will not be 
disappointed! The shows are as follows:  

Show Dates 

Monday 24 June 1pm Matinee  
 
Tuesday 25 June 7pm 
 
Wednesday 26 June 7pm 
 
Thursday 27 June 7pm  

If you’re attending the matinee you are able to take your child out of 
class. We will have early lunch that day. Children should sit with you 
and not on the floor up the front this time. Just let the teacher know if 
you’re going.  

Tickets are on sale at the office or you can purchase on kindo. These 
will be delivered to classrooms. Refreshments for the audience only will 
be provided by the PTA during the 15 minute intermission. ENJOY! 

KEY DATES 

Monday 24 – 27 June 

The Button Box 
 
Monday 1 July 

Mid-year reports go out 

Wednesday 3 July 3-8.30pm 

Parent Interviews  

Dates for remainder of 2024: 

Term 2 ends:  Friday 5 July  
 
Term 3:   
Monday 22 July - Friday 27 Sept  
 
Term 4:  
Monday 14 Oct -Tues 17 Dec  

   Term dates for 2025: 

Term 1: Monday 3 February -
Friday 11 April  
 
Term 2: Monday 28 April – Friday 
27 June 
 
Term 3: Monday 14 July – Friday 
19 September 
 
Term 4: Monday 6 October – TBA 

 
Harry Singleton finishing the year 6 

cross country run 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


 

WALKING SCHOOL BUS 
We had a great evening at the Auckland Transport walking school bus awards, and it was made even more special 
with our own Ivy Bright taking out the Manaakitanga award. Ivy received this award for all the dedication she has 
given the school, the leaders and the students, encouraging them to travel to school by bike, scooter or walking. She 
has been fun and engaging in all the activities she has put on at school. The kids especially loved their lunchtime 
movie date with her on a Friday during Travelwise Week. Despite being a busy teacher and mum herself she has 
been dedicated to promoting Travelwise and the WSB.  

The evening is an open invite to all parent volunteers of the Walking School Bus, so next year, we must make a big 
evening of it to celebrate all those morning walks getting our children to school on time and safely.  
 
This Friday, all the students on the 4 different bus routes will celebrate Matariki with a star muffin and Milo on 
arrival to school.  
 
If you’d like to join the WSB please register here >> www.hauraki.school.nz/wsb.html 
 

MUFTI DAY 

 

 

 

 
REMINDER 
We seem to be having an increased number of children coming to the school office who are being asked to ring 
home for forgotten items. If you could please ensure that your child has everything they need for the day e.g. 
spelling notebook, homework, library book and so forth that would be appreciated. 

http://www.hauraki.school.nz/wsb.html


 

SPORTS REGISTRATIONS 
It is time to think about Waterpolo and Basketball registrations for semester 2  i.e. terms 3 and 4 for See details 

below. Registrations are due no later than 21 June. See details below. 

Waterpolo / Slash Polo / Flippa ball  Year 2-6  is for term 3 but the teams are likely to play in term 4 as well 
https://forms.gle/Ud2YqWFMQ1sngRaq6 
 
Basketball season is term 3 and 4   Year 4-6 Note this is a term 3 and 4 season 
https://forms.gle/QRDeBuWqrfrnyWzKA 
 
Ngā mihi 
Clarinda Franklin  
Principal 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/Ud2YqWFMQ1sngRaq6
https://forms.gle/QRDeBuWqrfrnyWzKA


 

 
 

  



 

  

  
 

 
 


